
 

 Waiea at Ward Village  
1118 Ala Moana Boulevard 
Honolulu, Hawaii 96814  

 

Waiea at Ward Village - IMPORTANT TIME SENSITIVE INFORMATION - UPDATED DISPLACEMENT 
SCHEDULE - OCTOBER 21, 2022  

Good morning Waiea Residents, 

Please find attached a copy of the existing and most current Displacement 
Schedule for the Waiea Tower Repair Project as of October 21, 2022. 

For this week, we seem to be getting back on track with no forecasted delays to 
report.   
 

Please do note that estimated start dates for repair work begins for floor 12 on 
November 2, for floor 11 on November 14, and floor 3 (third floor storage units) 
on November 23.   If you have not already, please email me back to schedule 
your work plan walkthrough and for any assistance with your owner required 
preparations as outlined in you individualized work plan previously provided. 
3RD AND 4TH FLOOR STORAGE UNIT UPDATE:  As you know, the dates for 
the repair work for the 3rd and 4th floor repair work, residential units and storage 
units alike, have been changed.  The new estimated start and finish dates for 
these floors are on your attached displacement schedule but, for reference are: 
3rd floor:          11/23/2022 - 1/27/23  
4th floor:           2/21/2023 -  4/18/2023 

 
While all storage units will be inaccessible during the scheduled repair 
time, the storage units listed below will be required to be emptied prior to 
the repair work beginning.   
 

Storage Units Required To be Vacated Prior To Repair Start Date: 

3rd Floor:  S-309, S-310, S-311, S-321, S-322, S-323, S-324, S-344, S-355, S-
356, S-357, S-358, S-359, S-360, S-361, S-362, S-363, S-3101. 
4th Floor:  S-409, S-410, S-411, S-412, S-413. 
 

 If you have any questions regarding these changes or would like to schedule an 
in unit work plan review with the contractor, please let me know via email reply. 
Best, 
Michael Scofield 

Waiea Owners Representative 

mscofield@abbae.com 
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